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            5th July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
STAR Day (Success, Targets And Reflection)  
 
As you may be aware from our newsletter, Star Day is scheduled for Thursday 13th July, 2pm-
5pm.  
 
At 2pm you are invited into school to celebrate your child’s achievements, share books and 
learning. The aim of the afternoon is to enable parents and carers to discuss their child’s 
achievements, evaluate progress and discuss next steps in learning with your child so that we are 
all working together to ensure the best outcomes. You can come in at any time between 2-5 pm to 
do this and appointments are not necessary. 
 
We will ask you to complete a short form with your child as you discuss their work which identifies 
what your child has been successful at as well as targets you can create together. The aim is to 
work in partnership with you and co-create effective and achievable targets for your child and also 
to reflect on the progress they have made this year. We hope that the afternoon will be an 
enjoyable and supportive experience for all involved.  
 
If you require an individual appointment to discuss progress in greater detail following the 
distribution of your child’s end of year report next week, please email the school office and 
individual teachers will discuss this with you arranging a mutually convenient time. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 

Nic Badger 
School Principal 
Executive Headteacher for RCSAT  
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